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RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2019-M-199. 
 
 
INFORMATION 
 

Attached to this report is a letter received from the Deputy Minister responsible for Small Business and 
Red Tape Reduction with the Ministry of Economic Development, Job Creation and Trade regarding the 
Job Site Challenge initiative. 
 
The Province is attempting to have a number of sites that could be showcased with the intention of 
attracting large-scale manufacturing investment.  Basically, they are looking for sites ranging from 500 to 
1500 acres which are capable of supporting large-scale manufacturing operations.  They should (or could 
have) the appropriate land use planning zoning and be able to be serviced by utilities, transportation and 
other required infrastructure. 
 
The Province is asking detailed proposals be submitted for consideration by March 31, 2020.  If there are 
sites that Members believe would meet the needs of this program please submit them to administration 
and we can create a plan on getting the proposals completed and submitted by March 31, 2020. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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